Kevin Dean

From: Brian McDonald bmcdonald@crossvilleinc.com

Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 9:15 AM

To: Kevin Dean

Subject: Re: Closing of Sweeney Drive

Mr. Dean,

We have decided not to pursue the ROW for Sweeney.

Any idea when the road would be closed? I assume not until after the July council meeting. Correct?

Thanks!

Brian

Brian McDonald

Director of Engineering, Maintenance and EHS bmcdonald@crossvilleinc.com p 931-456-3989 m 931-261-5792 Crossville, Inc. | https://www.crossvilleinc.com











349 Sweeney Drive, Crossville, TN 38555

We are open, healthy, and committed to servicing you daily.







On Tue, Apr 6, 2021 at 8:41 AM Kevin Dean < kevin.dean@crossvilletn.gov > wrote:

Mr. McDonald,

Just wanted to touch base with you and let you know the City Council will be discussing the closure of Sweeney Drive this evening at their work session and hopefully making the first of three votes next week at the April Council Meeting.

We are wondering if you guys have had the chance to discuss the closure and if you have reached any decision in regard to wanting to obtain the portion of ROW that is adjacent to your property.

Please let me know as soon as you can, so we may be able to inform council of your desire.

Thanks

-KJD

Kevin J. Dean